

Thursday 23rd May 2024

Year 4 - Spanish Day

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of the Year 4 Learning journey topic 'Viva Espana' next half term, the children will be learning about Spain and Spanish culture. The children will have the opportunity to experience Spanish style food as well as the arts and crafts of famous Spanish artists.

To support their learning about Spain and Spanish culture, we would like the children to come into school on Monday 3rd June wearing colours of the Spanish flag (red and yellow) or traditional Spanish clothing.

Please see examples below:









We would encourage you and your child to be as creative as possible with the items you already have at home!

Thank you, Year 4 Team

